
 Scotland & the Future of PCS 

Vote Democracy Alliance in the NEC Elections

Your Democracy Alliance National Executive Committee is committed to continuing to build the
type of members-led, democratic trade union that can defend and advance your interests at

work, whether your employer is directly responsible to the Westminster or Holyrood
governments.  

The Democracy Alliance NEC has worked hard to keep you safe during the pandemic, 
negotiating hard with the UK and Scottish governments and created groundbreaking guidance 
to members, challenging the “one cap fits all” Westminster approach that put business interests 
above lives and safety.

We have ensured democracy as well as equality is always at the heart of PCS and attempted to
keep pace with change to best represent and support you.  Devolution has brought about 
considerable change in Scotland, and the Democracy Alliance are the only ones supporting a 
radical change in the structure of PCS that will lead to better representation for members, whilst 
maintaining our democratic rights that define PCS as a member-led union. The other factions of 
the union have viewed these attempts to increase democracy and improve our structures with 
outright hostility, effectively depriving you of the strong voice you need to participate on an equal
basis within the wider union. 

The Democracy Alliance NEC will always champion your democratic rights.  

Re-elect your Democracy Alliance NEC to protect your safety at work, to continue campaigning 
on the issues that matter to you, like pay, pensions Civil Service Compensation Scheme and 
other terms and conditions and – not least of all – to give you’re the strongest voice to defend 
you interests both in the workplace and within PCS itself.

For a stronger voice in Scotland with greater democratic rights, 

Please support the candidates overleaf




